
(Handwriting) 

Dear Fabyan 

(To Dr. Marshal Fabyan) 

13, Norham Gardens, Oxford. 
22nd [Feb.?, 1915] 

That is a delightful group of pictorial thanks to our friend Theobald 
Smith. You are to be congratulated on getting up something original How 
pleased he must have been and all the guests. I hear it was a great occasion 
& worthy of the nan 

Sincerely yours 

vP1 Osler 


